
I quit smoking 6 years ago with vaping.  I associate tobacco flavors and menthol with cigarettes and 
using those flavors actually makes me more likely to go back to smoking. My health was very bad before 
I quit smoking and I am very worried if flavors are banned I will end up back on cigarettes. Please don't 
let this happen to me or many others like me.  Parents need to control their teens and not punish 
responsible adults because they can't parent their kids.  
Sincerely, 
Christina Brown 
 


